
The A Cappella Singers 
under the direction of Dr. Randy McGee 

present our 

Holiday Concerts 2024 
 

Saturday, December 7th, 7:00 p.m. 
Fisk Memorial United Methodist Church 

106 Walnut Street, Natick MA 
 

Sunday, December 8th, 3:00 p.m. 
First Congregational Church 

100 Winter Street, Norwood MA 

 
Tickets available at the door 

$15 Seniors & Students 
$20 General Admission 

 
Visit our website 

www.TheACappellaSingers.org 

 
Follow us on Facebook 
The A Cappella Singers 

 
Or call 774-231-8508 for more info 

 
Proudly Sponsored by 

 

@ACSingers 


